
 

         

OverBOOKED
 On Tuesday, May 7th, 2019 the next book club, OverBOOKED, will meet at Prince of 

Peace Lutheran church, located on Route 18 in Medina at 10:00 am. 

 We meet twice per month for a one hour club. Prince of Peace Lutheran will continue 

to host both dates. 

 The club meets on the second and fourth Tuesday of each month. 

 We will be starting our third book, The Fault in Our Stars. Please bring your own copy 

to the meeting if you are able to do so. 

 The purpose of this club is to create opportunities for socialization, create new 

friendships, and connect to the community, all while enjoying a book. 

 The name, “OverBOOKED” was chosen because we plan to do more than just read.  We 

are planning some activities that relate to each current book.  

 The theme of this particular book club is books that become movies.  At the completion 

of the book, we plan to watch the movie (place, date and time to be determined). 

 We are choosing books that have audio versions for those who need or prefer that 

option. However, there may be limited availability for the audio versions. 

 Everyone is welcome!  If you require continued extensive supports, please plan to have 

someone stay with you to assist. 

 You are welcome to bring a snack or beverage. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.  I can be reached at (330)725-1373 

ext. 172 or christinem@mcbdd.org. 

Christine Merriman 

Social Recreation Specialist 
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